
PINELLAS COUNTY 
STATE HOUSING INITIATIVES PARTNERSHIP (SHIP) PROGRAM 

LOCAL HOUSING ASSISTANCE PLAN 

The Pinellas County Local Housing Assistance Plan for 2024-2027 is available for review and comment 
from January 31, 2024 to February 29, 2024.  Interested persons can view the plan at 
https://pinellas.gov/department/community-development/ or obtain a copy at the Housing and Community 
Development Department located at the address below.   

The Local Housing Assistance Plan defines Pinellas County's strategies for: 

1. Meeting the housing needs of very low-, low- and moderate-income households; 

2. Expanding production and preservation of affordable housing; and 
3. Furthering the housing element of the County’s comprehensive plan specific to affordable 

housing. 

Public comments on the plan are invited during this period and should be sent to the local contact person 
for the Pinellas County SHIP Program: 
 
Sheri Harris, Housing Section Manager  
Housing & Community Development Department  
310 Court Street 
Clearwater, FL 33756 
E-mail:  cdplanning@pinellas.gov 
Phone: (727) 464-8210 
Fax: (727) 464-8254 

ALL SHIP funds will be expended in a manner which will ensure that there will be no discrimination on the 
basis of race, creed, religion, color, age, sex, marital status, familial status, national origin or handicap. 
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